

Councillor Geoffrey Theobald, OBE

Trevan House 44 Dyke Road Avenue Brighton BN1 5LE

Councillor Warren Morgan Chair of Environment & Community Safety Overview & Scrutiny King's House **Grand Avenue** Hove

Date:

6 October 2009

Our Ref: GT/tn

Dear Warren

Following my Chairman's announcement at the Environment Cabinet Member Meeting on 24 September 2009, I would like to request that the Environment & Community Safety Overview & Scrutiny Committee consider the issue of 20m.p.h. speed limits to the roads of Brighton and Hove.

This will assist with the current evaluation of speed limits of both major and minor roads throughout the city particularly as we have received a large number of individual requests to review limits.

It is also a good opportunity for the Committee to consider the recent report on the Portsmouth 20m.p.h. Pilot Scheme.

Yours sincerely,

Councillor Geoffrey Theobald, OBE **Cabinet Member for Environment**

Tom Hook, Head of Overview & Scrutiny

Telephone: (01273) 556665

Fax: (01273) 501346

Email: geoffrey.theobald@brighton-hove.gov.uk

www.brighton-hove.gov.uk

printed on recycled, chlorine-free paper